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eo . Commonweal.di.:.n 
One First National Plaza, Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 . · 

Paul.O'Connor, Project Manager 
Operating Reactors - SEP Branch 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Subject: Dresden Station, Units 1 & 2 

•• 

November 9, 1979 

Submittal of Site Specific Design Spectra 
NRC Docket No. 50-10/23'7 .· 

Dear Mr. O'Connor: 

In response to your request concerning the Systematic 
Evaluation Program topic on Geology and Seismology, Commonwealth 
Edison is submitting the attached site-specific design spectra 
report prepared by Fugro for the Dresden site. Commonwealth 
Edison believes the spectra selected in the report should be the 
basis for determining the seismic qualifications of the Dresden 
structures and equipment. Commonwealth Edison proposed to ini­
tiate developement of our seismic review program of Dresden 1 
structures and piping and the equipment qualification for both 
units after we have received your approval for use of the proposed 
spectra. 

One signed original and 39 copies of this transmittal 
have been provided for your review. If you have any questions, 
please contact this office. 

Yours truly, 

~~ 
R. F. Janecek 
Nuclear Licensing 
Adminstrator 
Boiling Water Reactors 
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